PTO meeting

President: Nicole Kardos

Vice President: Amy Nazzaro

Secretary: Ualla Bisbano Treasurer: Andrea Barman

Call to order 6:05 pm

- Treasurer's Report & Comments: 6:06 pm

• Current Balance: \$15,323.89

· April deposits:

- Silver Graphics: \$522.85

- Boxtops: \$32.60

April charges/payments:

- Staff Appreciation Week: \$3,576.06

- Student Care Packages: \$2,646.63

- Final Year activities: \$1,687.95

- Playground Equipment: \$749.30

- Earth Day GC incentives: \$130

- Funding requests none
- 5th Grade Committee Update
 - Meeting tomorrow night but currently no movement on the cruise going live.
 - Alternative will be a 5th grade Fun Week with a theme for each day which will include field day/obstacle course/dunk tank and Kona Ice. Will take place the last week of school.
- Admin comments:
 - 5th Grade Committee is waiting on guidelines from the town.
 - In the final stages of the search for the new permanent principal and hoping to know more in the next few weeks.
 - MCAS results won't count toward schools.
- Upcoming Events:

- · Field Day:
 - We will need volunteers, but will need to coordinate with school in order to check for CORI status.
 - Nicole has connected with Mr. Murphy and should be able to go forward with 2 days: K-2 on 6/4 and 3-5 on 6/11 with the following Mondays as rain dates.
 - Will have different games per age group and possibly a remote option with videos the kids could do from home.
 - Will aim for 9:15/9:20 am-11:30 am time frame.

- PTO Board:

- Voted on new board for 2021-2022 school year:
 - Amy Nazzaro: President
 - Ualla Bisbano: Vice President/Secretary
 - Jenny Greene: Treasurer/Secretary
- Transition document is in the works and will be distributed to board members soon.

Meeting adorned: 6:59 pm